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Voting by mail is safe and effective, with numerous security measures in place to 

protect against fraud. Furthermore studies have shown that mail-in voting can 

increase voter turnout and has a long history of successful use in elections. Isn’t what 

we want?  

 

It is now more important than ever to give constituents their voting voice. This bill 

prohibiting vote by mail must not pass. 

 

Oregon is a beacon of fair and efficient elections and we must not put up roadblocks 

to it. 


